
 

 

Riverview believes that partnerships must be a major priority for the Emergency Plan. 

Administrators continue to meet on a regular basis with local law enforcement, 

emergency management services, fire departments, and other organizations. These 

groups work hand-in-hand  with the District to carry out and evaluate its plan. 

Meetings focus on protocols, changes/updates to emergency procedures, and how to 

further strengthen partnerships among the community responders and the District.
 


